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HSC students invited to Paws for a Second 

 
 
 
HSC students preparing for their exams can find some welcome stress relief in the form of 
adorable puppies at Narellan Library during October. 
 
Camden Youth Council has arranged for puppies to be at the library each Monday and Wednesday 
from 3.30pm to 4.30pm during the month to help students take a break from exams and 
assessments. 
 
“This great initiative is an opportunity for students to stop, take a break from studying and enjoy the 
company of some furry friends,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Companion animals have a soothing effect and can ease the stress levels associated with exam 
preparations and studies. 
 
“I encourage students studying for their HSC exams in the Camden area to head down to Narellan 
Library and take part in the Paws for a Second program,” Mayor Symkowiak said.  
 
This initiative is part of Mental Health Month and is being organised with PAWS Pet Therapy. 
 
More details are available on the Council website at www.camden.nsw.gov.au. 
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